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Leading the Inclusion of EAL
Learners
in Post-Primary Schools

The PDST Post Primary EAL team invite teachers with a specific remit for EAL to our workshop that will support those leading the
inclusion of EAL learners in a post-primary setting. It will provide a practical overview of how EAL learners' priority needs and
language needs can be met by a school. It will explore how teachers with a specific remit for EAL can support mainstream
classroom teachers and school leadership in the areas of EAL teaching, learning, assessment and leadership.

This workshop aims to support teachers with a specific remit for EAL in
e fostering a collaborative approach at the whole school level, the mainstream classroom level and language support level.
e identifying strategies and resources to support EAL learners' social and emotional skills.

identifying useful tools and resources that can support EAL learners in all subjects.

embedding EAL assessments within a post-primary school setting.

identifying EAL learners' needs using assessment materials linked to the Common European Framework of Reference for
Languages (CEFR).

e considering the level of support that each EAL learner requires in the context of the Continuum of Support.

e setting relevant targets for EAL learners to help them develop proficiency in English.

e |inking language support with the curriculum.

These workshops are suitable for teachers with a specific remit for EAL.

Date Time
Wednesday, 27th April 2022 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Thursday, 28th April 2022 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
Wednesday, 4th May 2022 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
Thursday, 5th May 2022 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Monday, 9th May 2022 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Wednesday, 11th May 2022 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Monday, 16th May 2022 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Tuesday, 17th May 2022 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

To register a place on this online workshop, please log on to www.pdst.ie/onlinebooking and search for

"Leading the Inclusion of EAL Learners in Post-Primary Schools” in the event booking search bar.
Registered participants will receive a link to access the workshop via email. If you have difficulty registering or require
further information, please contact margaretmarygrant@pdst.ie




